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President’s Message  
  

 

I am hopeful our members and partners of the Northeast Wisconsin Chapter of FEI enjoyed the recent 

Holiday season. Our exciting and much anticipated January chapter meeting was held on Tuesday 

January 23rd. Our keynote speaker was Mr. Tim Bergstrom, President and Chief Operating Officer of 

Bergstrom Automotive Group. His topic of focus was delivering outstanding guest services. We were also 

excited to offer a timely topic of tax reform, presented by Mr. Mel Schwarz, Retired Partner, of Grant 

Thornton. Mr. Jeff Jorge, Principal Leader from Baker Tilly also spoke on the topic of thriving in uncertain 

times focusing on strategies for international Growth under U.S. trade policy. 

 

An important announcement: a membership satisfaction survey was distributed via email to all members 

on Wednesday, January 17th. With all sincerity, the survey is being carefully reviewed and assessed to 

continue to respond in providing value to our FEI members. Please complete the important information as 

we will strive as an organization in meeting the needs of our membership. Lastly, I would like to 

acknowledge Valuation Research Corporation (VRC) as our new Strategic Partner. Please visit their 

website at: valuationresearch.com 

 

In conclusion, I would like to wish all our members a prosperous 2018, continued positive growth for your 

organization and gratitude for your membership to FEI.  

 
 
Sincerely,      
 
Larry Barton 
2017-2018 Chapter President  
Cell: 920-609-945 
Email: lbarton@oneidanation.org 
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